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April 25th, 2018 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I’m writing this letter to show my appreciation to Keiser University’s management and 

staff for their support of our chamber of commerce and the local community. 

Keiser University has provided the use of classrooms and the auditorium to facilitate 

local workshops we’ve organized through our Doral Chamber of Commerce.  

The Doral Chamber of Commerce was established in 2008 to assist local businesses with 

their marketing, operations and other areas.  We count on fine organizations such as 

Keiser to be able to help local businesses grow and prosper. 

Through the assistance of Keiser University, specifically President Gary Markowitz and 

the Director of Student Services, Carmen Perez-Padron, we have been able to grow our 

membership, raise funds for operations and help hundreds of local businesses. Most of 

our events are held in the Miami campus but we’ve also been fortunate enough to work 

with the fine staff at the Pembroke Pines Campus. 

We will be opening offices throughout the state, beginning with Orlando, then possibly 

Lakeland, Fort Myers and Tampa. 

We are forever grateful and impressed with the quality of management and staff at 

Keiser University. We look forward to continuing a mutually beneficial relationship for 

both Keiser University and the Doral Chamber of Commerce. 

Sincerely, 

 
Manny Sarmiento – President / CEO 

Doral Chamber of Commerce, Inc.  


